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 Procurement Management Department 
2115 Second Street, 1st Floor 

Fort Myers, FL  33901 
Main Line:  (239) 533-8881 

Fax Line:  (239) 485-8383 
www.leegov.com/procurement 

Posted Date:  April 19, 2024 

Solicitation No.: B240252CJV  

Solicitation Name:  500kW Trailer Replacement  

Subject:   Addendum Number 1 

The following represents clarification, additions, deletions, and/or modifications to the above referenced bid. This 
addendum shall hereafter be regarded as part of the solicitation. Items not referenced herein remain unchanged, including 
the response date. Words, phrases or sentences with a strikethrough represent deletions to the original solicitation. 
Underlined words and bolded, phrases or sentences represent additions to the original solicitation. 

 
1. QUESTIONS/ANSWERS 

1. Confirm if engine shall be EPA Tier 4 (Mobile Application) or EPA Tier 2 (Stationary 
Application).  

Answer Tier 4 
  
2. Confirm voltage required is 480VAC and that a selector switch is not required.  
Answer 277/480V  VAC  no selector switch 
  

3. Confirm if a Transfer Switch (Manual or Automatic) is required.   
If so, please provide amperage and if it must be permanently installed on the trailer.  

Answer No transfer switch needed 
 

4. According to your specs only Cummins is the accepted product with no equals accepted, 
please by all means correct me if I am wrong. 

Answer Any manufacturer’s product will be accepted if it meets the specifications listed in 
the bid document. 

  

5. 
In reference to solicitation B240252CJV, I saw the requirement of needing written 
approval if we are to use a subcontractor. What do you need from me in order to get 
this written approval? 

Answer Complete the Subcontractor form in the solicitation package and include with 
your bid. It will be reviewed by the department involved for approval/rejection. 

  
6. I just want to confirm that no installation is needed for this project? 

Answer This unit is a portable unit, and no installation will be required. It should be 
delivered to the County as a complete unit. 

 
BIDDER/PROPOSER IS ADVISED, YOU ARE REQUIRED TO ACKNOWLEDGE RECEIPT OF THIS 
ADDENDUM WHEN SUBMITTING A BID/PROPOSAL. FAILURE TO COMPLY WITH THIS 
REQUIREMENT MAY RESULT IN THE BIDDER/PROPOSER BEING CONSIDERED NON-RESPONSIVE. 
 
ALL OTHER TERMS AND CONDITIONS OF THE SOLICITATION DOCUMENTS ARE AND SHALL 
REMAIN THE SAME. 
 
Christy VanAllen 
Procurement Analyst 
Direct Line:  239-533-8839 
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